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January 12, 2016


RE: UCAPP Stamford Cohort

Esteemed Colleagues:

Many of you are aware that the University of Connecticut Administrator Preparation Program, (UCAPP) operates three traditional cohorts – two in the Hartford area and one at the UConn Stamford campus.  Recent challenges to annually recruit a Stamford cohort have compelled us to revisit our operating strategy for this site. 

We need your help to communicate to aspiring school leaders in your districts and buildings that we will establish a two-year recruitment cycle for a Stamford cohort beginning in 2016.  Applications are due on March 1, 2016, and the new cohort will begin course work in July.  The next Stamford cohort will not form until spring/summer 2018.

For more information about UCAPP, please visit the UCAPP website at www.ucapp.uconn.edu.  Questions may be directed to Kimberly.Shirshac@uconn.edu.

Thank you and best wishes for a productive and successful spring semester.
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